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Storm Gareth has hit this week which has limited some outdoor play 

but we have embraced it! We have had our guttering out making rain 

collecting channels and we made kites which flew brilliantly on 

Thursday! 

Our book this week was ‘Once there were giants’ which is a fantastic 

book showing growing up and how we change as we grow. We’ve 

written about what we think is good about being grown up- ‘You can 

eat chocolate whenever you want!’ and ‘I can watch TV all day.’ were 

two of my favourites!!! 

We worked with our buddies on Tuesday and compared our hand 

size. We measured them using cubes and counted how many cubes 

bigger our buddies’ hands were than ours. We have completed our 

final week on the number 10 and move onto 11 and 12 next week! 

Our new sounds this week were ‘ur’ and ‘or’. 

We have been learning ‘Spring chicken’ this week to perform to our 

grandparents later today! Please can any outstanding trip 

letters/money be brought in ASAP before our trip on Thursday. 

 

Hope you all have a fantastic weekend.      Mrs Roddy and EYFS team 

 

Reminders 

──── 

 

Please send in/email a 

photo of your child as a 

baby- I think we are 

missing 5! 

──── 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Thursday 21st March 

Brooksby Farm Visit 

We will visit the farm during 
lambing – we will learn about 

different animals and how they 
change as they grow.  

Please return your letters ASAP.  
We are still missing quite a few. 

 

 



 


